
December 2023
December was a slower month, both as a result of follow up’s from both advocacy weeks, and 

the holiday break. Lots of things were wrapped up, and continued working through various 

internal commitments.  

As seen in the media: 

https://edmonton.taproot.news/news/2023/12/20/university-students-fall-through-cracks-as-

costs-multiply?utm_source=Taproot+Edmonton&utm_campaign=e91c71e02c-

TAPROOTYEG_PULSE_2023_12_20&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_ef1adf0932-

e91c71e02c-

%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D&mc_cid=e91c71e02c&mc_eid=51a035e3e1#continueReading
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If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out and contact me by emailing 
su.external@uleth.ca

Institutional 

General Assembly Meetings (December 6)  
Ignite Change Global Convention (December 8) 

Gave a presentation, and hosted a panel, regarding student 
poverty at the Ignite Change conference. 

GFC (December 11) 
AVP HR Search Committee Meeting (December 12, 18, 21) 
Executive Council Meetings (December 6, 13) 

Weekly EC meetings. 

Municipal Youth Advisory Council (December 21) 

Provincial

Minister Amery Meeting (December 1) 
Meeting with Minister Jean’s Office (December 4) 
Advanced Education Policy Team Meeting (December 8) 
CAUS Board Meeting (December 8, 15) 

Bi-weekly board meetings. 

Federal

45th General Election Committee Meeting (December 6) 
Federal Policy Committee Meeting (December 7) 
Grants for Alberta Students Discussion (December 12) 

Discussed the process of accessing Canada Student Grants 
for students in Alberta with the Policy Analyst from CASA. 

CASA Copyright Campaign Meeting (December 20) 
Meeting with CASA to discuss the launch and logistics of 
the Copyright campaign. 

Want to get in contact? 


